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WRITTEN QUESTION E-1456/04
by Glyn Ford (PSE)
to the Commission

Subject: Tetra mast emissions

In view of increasing public concern over Tetra mast emissions, is the Commission prepared to 
sponsor urgent research into the symptoms that appear to accompany Tetra mast emissions, and which 
could constitute a serious long-term health threat?


